
Welcome to the 2025 - 2026 SY! It is our 6  year! What a blessing it has been!   As we
prepare to begin this year, we invite you to join us in prayer for our Staff, every one of our

students, our administrators, our pastor, and our school.  West Campus drop-off:  until
December, we will be using the back road behind the school for pick-up and drop-off.

Please make sure that you are as close to the right side as possible and do not block the
road.  Please remind your child to have their belongings ready when you drop them off, so
that the transition is as smooth as possible.  We understand that parking is limited at both
locations. At the Main campus, we ask that you do not use any of the parking spots behind

the building that houses the chiropractor’s office, the nail salon, or the gym. If you could
please park near the side of the building or the front of our building, if you need to park. We

have staff at both locations who will open doors for your children. Please do not block the
lines when picking up or dropping off by getting out of the car. We appreciate your support.
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A NOTE FROM DR. RIVERA-TUBBS

August 5  - 1  Day for Teachersth st

August 6  - Open House for K -5th

August 7  - Open House for Middle
School and High School

th

August 11  - 1  Day of School for
Students

th st

August 29  - Early Releaseth

VOLUNTEERING

Please remember that cell phones are
NOT allowed: Keep them home
Uniforms are a MUST
You will be sent home for not wearing
your uniform
Students must be in school on time
everyday

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Seeking members for GEA Lions Den!! Please
reach out to Melony Rice-Jones  for more
information @ PTA.GEA.2020@gmail.com.

Needless to say we cannot accomplish many
of the things we would like to do for for our
students without more help. There are many
ways to help = many hands make light work.

Please reconsider your availability and contact
Melony Rice - Jones at  (352) 573-4756 or email
PTA.GEA.2020@gmail.com and she will get in

touch with you to discuss the areas where
more help is needed. Thank you 
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https://graceeducationacademy.com/

Follow us on Instagram:
@grace_education_academy

Facebook: 
https://www.facebook.com/graceacademyllc
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Grace Education  Academy 
Dress Code Policy 

Approved Attire
Shirts: Maroon, Gold, or white collared shirt 

Bottoms: Navy, Khaki, or Black pants, fingertip length shorts or skirt 
Jackets: Maroon

 Shoes: Any color Closed Toe shoes. NO SLIDES 

Any violators of dress code will be required to call home and a parent or
guardian will need to bring new clothes that are in accordance with the GEA

Dress Code.


